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Pacific Watershed Associates Inc. 
PO Box 2070 • Petaluma, CA 94953 / 707-773-1385 / www.pacificwatershed.com 

Geologic and Geomorphic Studies • Watershed Restoration • Civil Engineering • Environmental and Permitting Services 

Butte Creek Camp Fire Post-Fire Recovery Project 
(Centerville Road) Butte County, California 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
Pacific Watershed Associates (PWA) invites Bid Proposals for the 2024 construction activities of the 
Butte Creek Camp Fire Post-Fire Recovery Project. Proposed treatments are intended to improve road 
drainage, road drivability, and water quality protection conditions, as well as reduce erosion, sediment 
delivery, and future maintenance needs for identified sediment source sites and hydrologically connected 
road reaches along 2.4 miles of Centerville Road, an unpaved Butte County maintained public road 
within the Camp Fire burn area in the Butte Creek Watershed (Map 1). 
A mandatory pre‐bid tour of the work site is scheduled for Monday July 22, 2024 at 10:00 A.M. 
Prospective bidders will meet at the turnout along Centerville Road (across from the intersection with 
Harris Hills Road; 39.784725, -121.659918), just after the Butte Creek bridge crossing, approximately 11 
miles northeast of Chico, California. The work site will be reviewed in personal vehicles for 
approximately 2.4 miles. The pre-bid tour is expected to take 2-3 hours while on the project road due to 
the number of sites to visit, so please plan accordingly. 
Questions regarding this project should be submitted via email at tylerc@pacificwatershed.com before 
3:00 p.m. on Wednesday July 31, 2024. PWA will provide written answers by email to all potential 
bidders by close of business on August 2, 2024.  
Bids should be submitted to tylerc@pacificwatershed.com no later than 3:00 p.m. PDT on Wednesday, 
August 8, 2024.  

Bid Timeline:   
Invitation for bid available to prospective bidders: July 15, 2024 (Monday) 

Mandatory Site Tour (10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.): July 22, 2024 (Monday) 
Deadline to submit questions to PWA (by 3:00 p.m.): July 31, 2024 (Wednesday) 

Deadline for PWA to respond to questions: August 2, 2024 (Friday) 
Deadline to submit proposal (by 3:00 p.m.): August 8, 2024 (Wednesday) 

Notice of Intent to Award by Butte County Resource Conservation District:  August 15, 2024 (Thursday) 
Target date for Start of Project: August 26, 2024 (Monday) 

Project Design Estimate: $449,500 
Estimated Project Duration: 12-14 weeks 

 
 
 
The complete RFP can be viewed and downloaded at the following link: 
https://spaces.hightail.com/space/xH70CMqxwQ 
 

 
 

 


